## **OHSNA NEWSLETTER**

### **HELLO STUDENT NURSES!**

The purpose of the Ohio Student Nurses Association (OhSNA) is to serve as a point of reference for student nurses across the state of Ohio. With that being said, the Board of Directors will send monthly communications keeping students up to date on current events and pertinent information.

## **We'Re Ready For You!**

During the month of January, the OhSNA Board of Directors gathered together for the annual OhSNA Board of Directors Retreat. In this

congregation, the Board collaborated on plans for the rest of 2024, including the OhSNA Annual Convention that will be held later this year. We are so excited to further share our plans with you in the upcoming months!



### **Reminders!**

- Follow the OhSNA Instagram @OhioSNA
  - Check out our "Cultural Competency in Nursing" post too!
- Fill out the form below to update your school contacts!
   <a href="https://forms.gle/w7KUywm1LT46VyhA7">https://forms.gle/w7KUywm1LT46VyhA7</a>
- Register for the NSNA Annual Convention by March 25th at 11:59pm! <a href="https://www.nsnaconvention.org/registration.html">https://www.nsnaconvention.org/registration.html</a>

# OHSNA NEWSLETTER

#### **OPPORTUNITIES/HIGHLIGHTS AROUND THE STATE**

- The Ohio State University Nursing Career Fair on February 16th at 10am– 2pm. This is a great opportunity to meet nursing recruiters with a potential for on the spot interviews. More info found at: https://wexnermedical.osu.edu/lp/nursing-career-fair
- Ursuline College's Go Red for Women Event on February 17th. This event is
  open to the community and raises awareness of hearth health for the
  American Heart Association. There will be raffle baskets and a public
  speaker. For more info, email Christos Tomaras, President of Student Nurses
  of Ursuline College, at christos.tomaras@ursuline.edu
- Virtual Volunteer Opportunity: Conversations to Remember is looking for volunteers to have virtual visits with senior citizens residing in assisted living communities. To get involved, email info@ConversationstoRemember.org or call 862-243-5331.
- Capital University Student Nurses Association (CUSNA) hosted an event earlier this month where they helped Girl Scouts earn their "Nurse Exploration" badge by teaching how to take vitals and learning about basic human anatomy!
- Ohio State's Buckeye Student Nurses Association is getting involved with the Mid-Ohio Food Bank with their next session on Feb. 17th!

### **WE ARE INTERESTED IN YOU!**

OhSNA wants to know and support what your schools are doing/hosting! If there are any projects, events, or involvements you would like us to highlight, send them our way using the form below!

https://forms.gle/xbSprqWfMpFMeR1u6

## **CONTACT US!**

If there are any questions, concerns, or ideas that you want to share with OhSNA, please contact Gillian Just, the Council of School Presidents Director, at gjust@capital.edu